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BOARDING POLICY: 
 

 
Guiding Eyes’ first choice is to have the puppy with an approved GEB Puppy 
Sitter that knows the protocols and program, second choice is a family member 
or trusted friend, and third alternative is to Kennel the pup at the raiser’s 
expense.    
 
 
Important Note: Please notify the GEB vet and your Regional Manager by email, 
a minimum of two weeks in advance prior to the dog being boarded. The 
Boarding Kennel must be pre-approved by your Regional Manager. The raiser 
would need to bear the cost of the Influenza Vaccine that a kennel may require 
in addition to a Bordetella Vaccine Booster if required by a particular kennel. 
Record of the vaccine should be sent to Guiding Eyes vet.   
 
It is important that the dog does not come into our kennels within one week after 
being kenneled in a commercial kennel.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


